COLUMBUS FOLK DANCERS NEWSLETTER

March 11, 2009

page 3

ST. STEPHEN'S CHURCH 30 W. WOODRUFF Wednesdays, 7:30-10:00 p.m.

NEWS AND NOTES

The last Newsletter, dated January 7, 2009, did not have room for pictures from our Holiday party held Dec. 17. So before spring arrives we bring you the pictures from that event.



Musicians were Leslie Scott, Heather Buchieri and Suzanne Rizer



CFD members' children and grandchildren prepare for a traditional Swedish Santa Lucia Christmas pageant.

NEWS AND NOTES...continued

Cicily Sweet, Hillel's correspondent, writes that Bill Stewart has moved to an apartment complex at 5500 Karl Rd., Columbus 43229 (between Morse and 161) and that his cell phone number is 284-5569.

CFD developed a practice a number of years ago - long enough ago now that it can be called a "tradition" - of sharing a snack together after dancing and after the equipment has been put away. Members of this after dance group take turns bringing the snack — traditionally ice cream. It is a fun way to relax and visit. All dancers are welcome to join us occasionally or regularly.

Members new or renewed since the September 3, 2008 Newsletter: Ann Kangas, Trish Long, Margaret Sproul, Chris Gecik, Virginia Corwin, Barbara Molonson, Nancy Buehler, Leslie Scott, Betty Searles, Sultana Nahar, Cindy Tizzano, Laurel Smith, Joan Moore and Jenny Bowman. Subscribers include Laurel Tigner and Phil McCutcheon.



Swea Kumlien helps out running the dances on the comnuter for us.









